NOTICE

A fake job letter as shown below is circulating in social media that bears the Logo of
Government of Odisha, the name of this office with wrong spelling-and the rubber stamp seal of
the Deputy Accountant General (Admn) of this office, purportedly to entice a few innocent job

seekers.

In this connection it is stated that no such letter has been issued by this office offering

any appointment on contract basis.
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Sr. Accounts Officer (Admn.)






